
SWCDA Board of Director’s Meeting 

February 6, 2018 

 

 

 

Meeting was called to order by President Langdon Reagan at 6:01pm.   Members present:  Kyle Dillard, 

Derk Robinson, Amanda Clayton, Zach Long, Tommy Blessing and Chris Timmons. 

 It was discussed, voted on and passed to keep our Nursery age the same as what is stated in our rules.  

Nursery dogs must be born on or after October 1st of 2015 to be eligible to run in the Nursery Class in 

the  2018 finals year. 

It was discussed in lieu of futurity participants getting a free ride to compete in the finals that even 

though they cannot compete for Dog of the Year and receive points, they are allowed to compete for 

the finals buckle.  These futurity dogs would also be counted in the number of dogs in a class for dogs 

that are competing for points.  Motion passed. 

There was also a discussion concerning the obstacles for the futurity.  All were in agreement to have 15 

or so obstacles on record to be pulled from and used in the futurity.  These obstacles will be posted on 

the website 30 days before the futurity date. 

Motion to Adjourn. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Timmons, Secy. 

 


